
Kings Lynn and West Norfolk 
Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Examination     
November 2015 
 
 

Inspector’s Question 6 to the Council 

 

Allocation at Southery 

 

The Council’s Statement on Issue 33: Southery includes a letter from Adrian 
Parker dated 13 December 2013.  In the letter Mr Parker states that Lions Close 
has been inspected for adoption ‘and is currently in the defects period 
immediately prior to formal adoption’.  Could the Council confirm that Lions 
Close has been adopted. 

With regard to Site 55/1227 the Council’s Sustainability Appraisal refers to the 
land as ‘a brown field site within the centre of Southery’.  The representation 
from Mr Burton (1162) also refers to the site as ‘brown field land’. 

Could the Council clarify the justification for describing the site as brown field?  

A response by Thursday 19th November would be welcome. 

 

David Hogger  

Inspector 

10th November 2015 


